
 

NC/LL 17.10.17 

Year 1 & 2 
School Visit to: The Three Little Pigs Performance  

Poole Lighthouse Theatre  

Wednesday 13th December 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To support our English learning about traditional tales we will be visiting Poole Lighthouse, 
to see a theatre production of The Three Little Pigs. This will be an exciting outing for the 
children as we near Christmas and will help to support and enrich our English learning.  
 

 We will leave school at 9.00am sharp and return at approx. 2.00pm, so should be 
back to school by 3.00pm for a normal end of day. If we are delayed, the school 
office will be informed who will then send out a text. 

 We are travelling by seat-belt equipped 49 seater coaches provided by Laguna 
Coaches. 

 The groups will be led by the Year 1/2 teachers and other staff trained in First Aid 
with parent helper volunteers. Please complete the attached slip to let us know if 
you would like to help with your child’s class, please note that all parent volunteers 
must now be DBS cleared with the school. 

 The theatre will be open to the public during the visit, but children will be supervised 
at all times. 

 There will not be an interval so children will not need any money. 

 Children should wear normal school uniform and footwear, plus a raincoat or 
cagoule. 

 Your child’s packed lunch can be provided (to replace their hot school dinner). 
Please indicate on the consent form which option you require. Of course, you are 
more than welcome to provide their own lunch.  

 Please provide a healthy snack (in a named container/sandwich type bag) and 
water bottle. 

 Lunch will be eaten at the venue in a designated area. 

 We expect the usual high standard of behaviour from all children and will employ 
the usual school system of rewards and sanctions during the visit. 

 
The cost for each child to see the performance is £7.00. Therefore taking into account the 

additional cost of coach travel to Poole (£370 per ½ day), we are asking for £11.35 per 

child. This is a voluntary contribution. 
 
If we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with this visit.  

We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils 

will be paid for from this funding. 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Friday 3rd November 2017.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Best regards  
 
Year 1/2 Team 



 

Year 1 & 2 
The Three Little Pigs Performance - Poole Lighthouse Theatre  

Wednesday 13th December 2017 
 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Friday 3rd November 2017.  
 

Name ……………………………………………………..… Class ………………………. 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip 

 
I enclose £11.35 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information - 

 

 

 

 

Choose 1 lunch option: 

 

Ham 

Cheese 

Tuna 

I will provide my child’s lunch 

 

Parent/Carer Help: 

 
I am available to help.  Parent Name ……………………………………………….. 
 

YES / NO – DBS cleared with Bransgore Primary School 

If you are not already DBS cleared and would like to become a Parent Volunteer please 

provide your email address. 

Email Address ………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………Date ……………………………. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


